
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: old pit 
1 message

Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us> Wed, Jan 17, 2018 at 12:48 PM
To: "EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC" <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Document Name(s) please upload as "pit history" 

Document Number (leave blank if not already assigned)

Date Received

Is data entry needed? NO

Indexing Information Unique ID Type Unique ID Number

First Remediation (REM)

Second Facility ID (FAC) 112680

Third* NOAV

Additional Instructions

  

   

Kris Neidel                                                             
Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  
Office 970-871-1963
Cell    970-846-5097

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Brian Dodek <BDodek@bonanzacrk.com> 
Date: Wed, Jan 17, 2018 at 11:47 AM 

tel:(970)%20871-1963
tel:(970)%20846-5097
mailto:BDodek@bonanzacrk.com
GeimauD
Typewritten Text
Document 2496235



Subject: RE: old pit 
To: "Neidel - DNR, Kris" <kris.neidel@state.co.us> 

Kris,

I did some digging for you.  To start we have no records for that loca�on prior to 2006.  I did check Google Earth and
the pit is visible in the 1999 aerial photo.  The pit appears to be a produced water pit.  It is immediately east of the
current heater treater (see below).  I spoke with Bill (our field foreman) and he indicated that the pit was removed by
Nielsen prior to our ownership.  The pit was backfilled and a water leg was installed that now dumps to a produced
water tank at the on-pad tank ba�ery.  The former pit would be located beneath our current access around the
heater treater.

 

Let me know if you need anything else.

 

Thanks,

Brian

 

Brian Dodek, P.G.

Manager – Environmental and Regulatory Compliance

Direct:  720-225-6653

Mobile: 303-483-5486

mailto:kris.neidel@state.co.us
tel:(720)%20225-6653
tel:(303)%20483-5486
http://www.bonanzacrk.com/


 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages a�ached to it, may contain
informa�on that is confiden�al or legally privileged. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribu�on of such informa�on is prohibited. If
you are not the intended recipient, please no�fy the sender by telephone or return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission
and its a�achments and destroy any copies thereof. Thank you.

 

 

From: Neidel - DNR, Kris [mailto:kris.neidel@state.co.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 9:29 AM 
To: Brian Dodek 
Subject: old pit

 

Good Day, 

 

I have a question on an old pit in Mccallum. 

 

Pit facility 112680 is related to well 057-06320 (Fed 5-27X). 

 

Do you have any information on the use/closure of this pit?

 

The pit was noted as being near the wellhead in a 1994 inspection (doc 500144207). there was a form 15 for the pit
submitted in 1997 (this was submitted as a response to the '94 inspection from what I can piece together).

 

Thanks,

 

Kris Neidel                                                             

Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission  

Office 970-871-1963

Cell    970-846-5097

 

 

mailto:kris.neidel@state.co.us
tel:(970)%20871-1963
tel:(970)%20846-5097





